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According to the FBI NIBRS website Oregon has less than 400 violent crimes per 

100,000 individuals in 2022 while a state with similar gun laws to what Oregon is 

looking to adopt. Illinois has over 4,000 violent crimes per 100,000 individuals. It 

seems that numbers like these are consistent among many pro gun states vs pro gun 

control states. So if pro gun control states are so much more violent why would we 

want this for our home? It doesn’t seem like gun control works. Thanks for reading 


